
 

 

 
 

Wisconsin Caregiver Support Community Statewide Webinar 
January 24th 10 am to 11 am  

Join on your computer or mobile app Click here to join the meeting  

Meeting ID: 277 046 844 800   •   Passcode: TWHNtX 

Or call in (audio only) at 608-338-1382   

Phone Conference ID: 964-362-803# 

 

10:00 am Advocacy Update – Janet Zander, GWAAR  

•  

 

10:05 – 10:25 am State DHS and GWAAR Updates – Lynn Gall, DHS, and Bryn Ceman, GWAAR 

• 2021 & 2022 Pre/Post Eval Data (Bryn) 

• DHS Reporting – who’s doing it & who should be? (Lynn) 

• Share several positive comments from customer surveys (Lynn & Bryn) 

• Opportunity to provide feedback on the Caregiver Support section of the revised 

Wisconsin Aging Programs Policy Manual – Requires having SharePoint access 

10:25 am – Caregiver Coalitions – Everyone 

1. Purpose of a CG Coalition 

2. Review of poll info from AU/TAUs that responded 

3. Offer any DHS/GWAAR ideas to streamline / partnerships 

a. Work/facilitation be combined with DCS efforts and/or other AU efforts with the 

understanding work is to benefit all caregivers 

b. List of those ADRCs/AUs willing to partner 

4. Luann Teige, Deputy Director Senior Connections 

5. Kathy Fohrman, Director Forest County Commission on Aging 

6. Shelley Reukauf, Social Worker, ADRC of Southwest Wisconsin 

 

Next Meeting Date: 

• Tuesday, March 28th 10 am to 11 am 

• Agendas will be forthcoming and posted on the GWAAR website along with the 

recordings, notes, and other meeting documents following each meeting. 

• Please feel free to email Bryn at: bryn.ceman@GWAAR.org and/or Lynn at: 

Lynn.Gall@dhs.wisconsin.gov with NFCSP/AFCSP meeting topics or guest speaker ideas. 
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